

PRINCIPAL'S PAGE

Jan. 23, 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Please let me know if you did not receive the Registration Packet for the 2019/20 school year. Please also let me know if you have any questions about all of the exciting things we offer at St. Celestine School.

For example, our 4th grade students demonstrated their understanding of the Native American culture by creating pictograph rock art, tepees, totem poles, longhouses, canoes, and story scenes. All are welcome to see the wonderful work of the 4th graders during Open House. They are wonderful!

As a reminder, Catholic Schools Week is filled with many exciting events and activities. Here is a snapshot of that wonderful week.

Sunday, January 27 is our Open House. Please join us for Mass at 10:30 and then come over for a School Open House from 11:30 until 1:30. Students who attend the Mass and sign in their classrooms for Open House will get an Out of Uniform pass. Students must be in uniform for the Mass and Open House.

On **Monday, January 28**, we are Celebrating Learning. We will have the Geography Bee as part of our activities. It starts at 1:05. Parents of current students may visit classrooms between 9:00 and 10:00 today.

Tuesday, January 29, is the day we Celebrate Service. We have Mass at 1:45. We will also be working on the school's service project which involves putting together toiletry packs for the homeless.

We Celebrate Success on **Wednesday**, **January 30**. We will have our Free-Throw Contest and a pizza lunch. The festivities begin with a mini-pep rally at 8:50 and the Free-Throw Contest at 9:00. Students may wear Celestine gear or gear of their favorite sports teams with their uniform bottoms.

On **Thursday, January 31**, we Celebrate Leaders with Teacher Appreciation Day and the Academic Bowl starting at 1:45. Students in the lower grades will be doing a special art activity.

Friday, February 1 is Fun Fair Day. It's a Wild West themed extravaganza with games and activities galore! Students will participate during the school day and the fun will continue into the evening. Please note that the evening activities are for the St. Celestine community and parents/adults are expected to accompany minors. This allows us to have a safe and fun evening for all! Students may dress down on this day!

Finally, I have a reminder about the parking lot. We have a lot of activity in a small space. Please follow the traffic flow when dropping off and picking up your children. Please also keep St. Celestine School safe by keeping your children close and safe when in the lot.

With Gratitude and Blessings, Sheila M. Klich